
 
 
 
 
Memorandum To: Interested Bidders 

 
 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

 

From: David Berry 

Capital Projects Construction Manager 
 

 
Subject: Request for Qualifications 

Edneyville Elementary School - Furniture/Fixtures Vendor Qualifications 
 

 
Date: October 3, 2018 

 
 
 

Henderson County is requesting and will be accepting qualification proposal submittals from vendors interested 

in providing the furniture portion of the FF&E for the newly being constructed Edneyville Elementary School. 

The furniture vendor will be qualified and selected based upon the information contained in their respective 

submitted qualification packages. All vendors are allowed and encouraged to include any information in their 

respective submittals that they might consider relevant to the selection process. The owner retains the unqualified 

right to reject any and all proposals. The owner may or may not interview potential candidates to assist in the 

selection process. 
 

 
 

Proposals are due: October 19, 2018 by 2:00pm 

Attn: David Berry 

100 North King Street 

Hendersonville, NC 28792 

 
Note: Email proposals will be accepted and shoul d be sent to 

dberry@hendersoncountync.org and must be received no later than the 

proposals due date as noted above, 

 
Location of Work: Edneyville Elementary School 

2875 Pace Rd 

Hendersonville, NC 
 

 
 
Any questions from vendors interested in submitting proposals on the project should contact Mr. Kent Parent, 

Henderson County Public Schools Director of Capital Projects and School Safety at (828) 696-6470 or 

keparent@hcpsnc.org . 
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